
THE UNIV ERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 

VA NCOUV ER, B.C.. CANA DA 
V6T IWS 

PERSONNEL OFFI CE 

Mr. Marcel Dionne, 
Chairperson, 
A.U.C.E. Grievance Connnittee 
CAMPUS 

Dear Mr. Dionne: 

February 2, 1976. 

The Personnel Office does not have up-to-date lists of Shop 

Stewards, Division Stewards and the Union Executive. These lists 

are needed in order to inform departments concerned so that Union 

representatives can be recognized when performing duties related 

to their Union positions . 

WLC/jil 

Sincerely, 

V.<~ 
W. L. Clark, Assistant 
Director of Personnel, 
Labour Relations & 
Ancillary Services 


